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The Maryland Department of Health and the Maryland Department of Disabilities would 
like to share the following Tenant Contractor Solicitation. This Request for Proposal is 
being issued to secure a service provider with case management acumen who will 

provide tailored housing transitional services. The services are intended to see a tenant 
through the process of moving into their new communities. Please review and share 
with your networks. 
 

For questions related to this alert, contact chelsea.hayman@maryland.gov. 
  

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/june-2021/Providing%20tenancy%20supports%20for%20People%20with%20Disabilities.pdf
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